
Hello Joe - 

I searched the CIS Index (Congressional Information Service Index), which indexes all 

congressional documents, including hearings (published and unpublished), and found 

the attached citations that matched your subject.  These two citations refer to a collision 

that apparently occurred in the 1920's.  I did not find any references to an investigation 

relating to the 1967 attack on the USS Liberty. 

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 

Mary Baumann  

Researcher - Writer  

U.S. Senate Historical Office  

-----Original Message----- 

From: Joe Meadors [mailto:joe@ussliberty.com] 

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2005 8:00 PM 
To: Secretary, Historian (Secretary) 

Subject: USS Liberty 

By way of brief introduction I was a member of the crew of the USS Liberty  

when the ship was attacked on June 8, 1967.  

My question is simple -- has the United States Senate ever conducted an  

investigation of the attack on the USS Liberty?  

Warmest regards,  

Joe Meadors  

USS Liberty Survivor  


